
From: john.prestidge  
Sent: Friday, August 11, 2023 3:57 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov>; PUC: OCA Website Mail Account <oca@oca.nh.gov> 
Cc: krispastoriza@gmail.com;  
Subject: Op-Ed: Northern Pass Lite: Phase I -- we don't want new giant metal towers; stick with identical 
wood replacements 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
My wife Gail Sawtelle (copied) and I are landowners in Easton NH which has an Eversource 
easement for power towers.   This is referenced by Kris Pastoriza's op ed dated 7/14/2023 located 
here https://indepthnh.org/2023/07/14/op-ed-northern-pass-lite-phase-i/. I have copied Kris on this 
email. 
 
The existing wooden towers appear to be in great shape.   We don't want new giant towers replacing 
these wooden ones.   This appears to be a way around the ruling against the Northern Pass by the 
NH Supreme Court.   If the current towers need to be replaced, please replace them with identical 
wooden towers.    
 
Sincerely, 
 
John Prestidge and Gail Sawtelle 

 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/indepthnh.org/2023/07/14/op-ed-northern-pass-lite-phase-i/__;!!Oai6dtTQULp8Sw!WhX0Rqi3stEjUJBw4D07IfI3tVU3vjkcTYBbt1FCAOSvJLOt8e9bYUzKO4pwFzLjXgSUZR5afSblyXF50CzP16nIxn3m3KIfZ90$

